
WE CARE ABOUT 
YOUR HEALTH.
PLEASE DON’T SMOKE HERE.

In Victoria, smoking is banned within four metres of an entrance to public  
hospitals and registered community health centres. Hospital and community  
health centre policy may further restrict smoking in outdoor areas, so make  
sure you check the signs.
Penalties may apply under the Tobacco Act 1987. Effective from 13 April 2015. For more information visit www.health.vic.gov.au/tobaccoreforms
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